
September 28, 2019  Weta Class of North America  2019 Class Meeting Minutes 
 
On the Saturday night of the Weta North American Championships 
 
Officers and Fleet Captains present were: 
 
Bob Hodges Class President 
John Heizer  Treasurer/secretary 
Alan Taylor Webmaster 
Stephanie Taylor Mid Atlantic Fleet Captain 
Bruce Fleming Southern California Fleet Captain 
Mike Wright Pacific Northwest Fleet Captain 
 
 
Alan Taylor gave an introduction to Bob Hodges who gave his president’s report.  
 
In addition to summarizing our revenue collection and expenditures, Bob Hodges took a vote on 
having the 2020 NACs at Muskegon Michigan.  The class members present were unanimously 
in favor of holding the 2020 NACs in Muskegon.  
 
John Heizer gave a short summary of WCNA finances and the number of paid members; 34 
regular and 4 associate. After the NAC expenses are completely settled, Bob Hodges and John 
Heizer will produce a detailed summary of revenue and expenditures for 2019 and projected 
income and expenses for 2020. 
 
Alan Taylor, our webmaster, presented on the wetanorthamerica.com website and using it on a 
mobile device. A lot of work has been done here. 
 
Stephanie Taylor gave her WCNA PowerPoint presentation of WCNA happenings over the last 
year, including a slideshow of Weta events all over North America. 
 
Stephanie gave the East Coast Fleet Captains report.  Her fleet has new owners and some new 
racers too. 
 
John Heizer, as a stand-in for Tim Wieringa,  gave a brief Great Lakes report. 
 
Bruce Fleming gave a West Coast report encouraging people to sail at Huntington Lake. 
 


